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Submission to the review of alcohol

The lockout laws have clearly been effective in reducing violence and harm. They must be retained and not undermined by a cave
in to the alcohol lobby who are only concerned about their profit. The economic benefits to the community from retaining the
bans far out weigh this.

Regards,

Alfio Rapisarda

Community supporter

Alfio Rapisarda 
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